Subject: RE: 505 Burnhamthorpe Road West

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hello,

We, property owners of XXXX Fourth Line, would like to express our SUPPORT of the Proposed
Official Plan Amendment, Zoning By-Law Amendment and Plan of Subdivision of 505
Burnhamthorpe Road West, Argo Neyagawa Corporation.

Thank you,

Charlie and Jenny Korinis
John and Vivian Tsolos
George and Vivian Bekiaris
Gus and Diane Papagiannis
Anthoula and George Varelas
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